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THE IRMO CHAPIN RECREATION COMMISSION


 REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING ON


WEDNESDAY, MARCH 25, 2020


 IS CANCELLED





The cancellation of the March 25, 2020 Commission meeting is being done in the best interest of public health and safety as the coronavirus outbreak is closely monitored. The next regular board meeting is scheduled to be held on Wednesday, April 22, 2020, beginning at 7:00 p.m., at Saluda Shoals Park.














